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Welcome to our new Eco- Warriors! (KS1)

1K- Finley 1M- Scott

2JV- Riley2T- Nathan 



3N- Kasparas 3M- Isabel 3B- Ira

4C- Harley 4H- Demi

Welcome to our new Eco- Warriors! (KS2)

4S- Beth



6N- Lana 6K- Itunnu

5W- Freddie 5B- Yusuf

Welcome to our new Eco- Warriors! (KS2)



What are the Eco Warriors doing?

• Last year, we earned the 
Bronze eco-schools award!

• We are now working 
towards earning the Silver 
award.

• To do this we need to show 
that we learn about the 
environment and continue 
to improve our school 
grounds.



We have tidied the Nature Garden and 
the school grounds.

• We collected 5 buckets full of litter! Thank you to the extra 
children that helped us too!



We are going to help look after our 
school’s new indoor plants too!



We have looked at our Environmental 
review…

• We have decided to choose another topic to focus on, as well 
as our school grounds.

• We have chosen to reduce WASTE. 

• To help us with this, we conducted a plastic bottle survey. 

• Based on the results, we have written to Mrs Sawtell-
Haynes to see what can be done to reduce plastic waste in 
our school.



We have created a leaflet to tell people 
about plastic waste…



If you want to know more, check the eco-
board!

• This is in the first aid 
area in the main 
building.

• There is also a 
suggestions box with 
post-it notes and a 
pencil if you have any 
ideas that you think the 
eco-committee should 
consider.



We will update 
you again soon!
Please help us to keep the school grounds 
tidy!


